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Notice of Tender advert withdrawal 

 

You are hereby advised that the following tender advert has been withdrawn. 
 
 
Tender No. 06/20/21:  Refubrishment of Namakgale Stadium (multi-year) published on 
Phalaborwa Herald newspaper on the 13th of November 2020 and City press on the 08th of 
November 2020 
 
 
 
The tender advert has been withdrawn due to amendment of the specification and CIDB 
requirement. 
 
 
The municipality sincerely apologizes for any inconvenienced that may be caused 
 
 
 
Moakamela MI 
Municipal Manager 
Notice No. 33/20 

  


